Customer and Support Services Lead Member Briefing 

4th January, 2010




CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING

4th January, 2010

Meeting commenced:
  9.00 a.m.


“           ended:
11.00 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Hinds - in the Chair

OFFICERS:
Alan Westwood
-
Strategic Director of Customer and Support  







Services

John Spink

-
City Treasurer

John Tanner

-
Assistant Director (Customer Services)

Debbie Brown
-
Assistant Director (Human Resources)
Anthony Rich

-
City Solicitor
Dave Hunter 

-
Assistant Director (Corporate ICT)

Lynne Slamon 
-
Senior Democratic Services Officer

1. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no declarations of interest.

2. COUNCIL TAX UPDATE

John Tanner provided an update in respect of Council Tax, Business Rates and Arrears.  

RESOLVED:
THAT the information be noted.

3.
GATEWAY CENTRES' UPDATE

Alan Westwood provided an update in respect of the Gateway Centres.

4.
SWINE FLU UPDATE

Anthony Rich provided an update on the swine flu.
5.
EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC
RESOLVED:
THAT, under section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following items of business on the grounds that they involve the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in the relevant paragraphs of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Act.

6.
VOLUNTARY EARLY RETIREMENT
RESOLVED:
THAT the application for voluntary early retirement from one member of staff in Sustainable Regeneration be approved.

7.
BARTON STADIUM UPDATE

John Spink provided an update on the Barton Stadium.
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